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Take your unit to the next level!

May 3-5, 2024 and June 1-2. 2024
at Tuscarora Scout Reservation - Windsor, NY



You are invited to attendWood Badge!

WHAT ISWOOD BADGE?
Wood Badge training was started by Lord Baden Powell in 1919 to
ensure that the leaders of Scout troops were properly trained. Since
then Wood Badge has been held worldwide, providing advanced
leadership training to thousands of Scout leaders.

WHO SHOULD ATTEND?
Wood Badge is designed to meet the advanced leadership needs of
ALL adult leaders across all programs, including Cubs, Scouts BSA,
Venturing, and Sea Scouts. No leader is ever considered “too
inexperienced” to complete Wood Badge. Any Scouter serving at the
Unit, District, or Council level can achieve greater effectiveness
through Wood Badge!

WHY ATTEND?
By taking Wood Badge, Scouters will acquire valuable tools such as
Listening, communicating, conflict management, project planning
and leading change. They will learn skills that will benefit their
Scouting roles, but also help them professionally and personally.
Wood Badge also helps Scouters build a network of resources to
help their efforts.

Every Youth Deserves a
Wood Badge Trained Leader

COURSE INFORMATION
Friday, May 3 to Sunday, May 5, 2024
AND
Saturday, June 1 to Sunday, June 2,, 2024
Tuscarora Scout Reservation - Windsor, NY.

Both weekends (five full days) of attendance are required.

The program for the first weekend begins Friday morning at
7:30 AM and concludes Sunday afternoon by 4:30 PM; the
second weekend begins Saturday morning at 7:30 AM and
concludes Sunday afternoon by 4:30 PM.

Early Bird Course fee $225 thru January 31, 2024

Regular course fee $250 January 31-April 4, 2024

Registration after 3/31/24 requires Course Director pre-approval to
verify available space.

HEALTH & SAFETY NOTE: We are planning to hold the
2024 Wood Badge course consistent with the guidelines of
the State of New York, the Boy Scouts of America, and
Baden Powell Council. The health and safety of our
members (youth and adult) are paramount. A BSA Medical
Form (Part A and B) must be submitted by all participants.

Learn more about the Wood Badge program:
https://www.scouting.org/training/adult/woodbadge/

https://www.scouting.org/training/adult/woodbadge/

